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To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Doug Bryan. Doug was a 
valuable member of our Sales & Marketing team at Bayou Powersports, and although we 
recently had to make the difficult decision to eliminate his position due to restructuring, this 
in no way reflects his performance or character. 
 
During his time with us, Doug consistently demonstrated professionalism, enthusiasm, and 
a genuine dedication to customer satisfaction. He was known for building strong 
relationships with clients, maintaining detailed knowledge of our product lines, and 
contributing creative ideas to drive marketing efforts. Doug has a natural ability to make 
people feel welcome and informed, which made him a favorite among both coworkers and 
customers. 
 
Doug is reliable, hardworking, and carries himself with integrity. I have no doubt that he 
will be an asset to any organization fortunate enough to bring him on board. I 
wholeheartedly recommend Doug for any opportunity in sales, marketing, or customer 
service and would be glad to speak further on his behalf. 

 

Sincerely, 
Mike Lary 
General Manager 
Bayou Powersports 


